
APPEAL FOR BLOOD DONATION 

Following the national appeal for blood donation in aid of the victims of the Westgate Mall 
terrorist attack, the University of Nairobi is calling on the staff and students to donate blood 
today 23rd September 2013 at the University of Nairobi Chancellor's Court from 10 am.   

We continue to pray for the hostages still held at the Westgate Mall, the injured, and all those 
who have lost loved ones.  We stand with them during this trying time. 

 


